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  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Nursery enter & exit via the nursery gate 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Reception pupils enter & exit via the fire 
engine entrance between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—
3:15 respectively  

Year 1 enter & exit via pupil entrance 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Year 2 enter & exit via main entrance 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Year 3 enter & exit via the fire engine 
entrance between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 
respectively  

Year 4 enter & exit via car park entrance 
between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

Year 5 enter & exit via pupil entrance 
between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

Year 6 enter & exit via main entrance 
between 9:00—9:30 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

 

 

Achievement Assembly 

Have you watched this week’s Achievement Assembly yet? Click the link below to view: 

 Nursery & Reception:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f8Jel20i7VU 

 Year 1 & Year 2:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XPpe6biwwGU&t=2s  

 Year 3 & Year 4:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hR5pZojl7sE  

 Year 5 & Year 6: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uzi8YYCQhV0  

  

A reminder to parents and carers of children who are currently attending 

school. Please remember to call the office if your child will not be in. 

Tower Hamlets Healthy Live Update 

Tower Hamlets Healthy Live team have lots of exciting and interesting activities 

for you to try with your family and to share with your friends. Tower Hamlets 

Healthy Lives team will be sending out the Healthy Lives newsletter three times a 

week on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Click here to sign up: https://

www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/content_pages/online_services/

Sign_up_to_our_newsletter.aspx  

 

https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/content_pages/online_services/Sign_up_to_our_newsletter.aspx
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/content_pages/online_services/Sign_up_to_our_newsletter.aspx
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/content_pages/online_services/Sign_up_to_our_newsletter.aspx


Newsletter 
2019-20 

Issue 30, 19th June 

2020 

 

 

 

 

  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Nursery enter & exit via the nursery gate 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Reception pupils enter & exit via the fire 
engine entrance between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—
3:15 respectively  

Year 1 enter & exit via pupil entrance 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Year 2 enter & exit via main entrance 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Year 3 enter & exit via the fire engine 
entrance between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 
respectively  

Year 4 enter & exit via car park entrance 
between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

Year 5 enter & exit via pupil entrance 
between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

Year 6 enter & exit via main entrance 
between 9:00—9:30 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

 



Newsletter 
2019-20 

Issue 30, 19th June 

2020 

 

 

 

 

  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Nursery enter & exit via the nursery gate 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Reception pupils enter & exit via the fire 
engine entrance between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—
3:15 respectively  

Year 1 enter & exit via pupil entrance 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Year 2 enter & exit via main entrance 
between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

Year 3 enter & exit via the fire engine 
entrance between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 
respectively  

Year 4 enter & exit via car park entrance 
between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

Year 5 enter & exit via pupil entrance 
between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

Year 6 enter & exit via main entrance 
between 9:00—9:30 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

Home Learning  

 This week we are sharing more fabulous work produced by our wonderful pupils. Thank you to all 

our parents for supporting our pupils with their home learning. We love seeing the work so please 

keep sharing! 

Iman from year 2, Albert Einstein  class has done a structure of the Tower of London with an amazing idea to make 

slits to put all the parts together. He also decorated a treasure box and made a 3D diagram for science. He is 

currently doing a experiment to see if a flower changes colour if the water it is in is a different colour.   

Year 2 have been 

focusing on story 

writing. Ihsan in Albert 

Einstein class has 

produced a lovely 

twist on the old 

classic Little Red 

Riding Hood. What a 

great story so far, well 

done Ihsan we can't 

wait to find out how it 

all ends for Little Red 

Riding Hood! Great 

cursive handwriting 

too!   

Isra in Albert Einstein 

class has produced 

this wonderful story 

as part of Yr 2 

innovating a story 

work for their English 

learning before the 

half term. Isra has 

worked really hard 

and come up with 

some lovely ideas, 

what a creative 

piece of writing and 

beautiful drawings 

to go with it. Well 

done!  


